

The Tradition at Willbrook Plantation

Dear Homeowner,

It's that time of year again....Trash and/or Recycle Pick-Up Registration for 2026.

Every homeowner must be registered if they wish to use BFS for trash and or Recycle services. If you are new to the community, do not currently have the service, want to change your current service with BFS or want to opt-out please complete the attached form. (*if you are currently registered and have no changes or were not registered at all – please see the note below*) You can register or make changes to your current service electronically by scanning the QR code below, by email to support@kuester.com or via USPS mail by mailing to Tradition at Willbrook c/o Kuester Management Group, P.O. Box 3340, Fort Mill, SC 29716.

NOTE: Those who currently receive trash/recycle pick-up do not need to submit a form to re-register and those that do not receive trash/recycle pick-up do not need to send in order to opt-out as your status will not change.

Please respond immediately as your registration and/or opt-out form *must be received no later than October 31, 2025, without exception.* Any registration/opt-out forms and/or notifications received after 5PM on October 31, 2025 will not be acknowledged by Tradition. All future communication regarding trash or recycle service for 2024 will need to be between you and BFS.

Choose among three ways to sign up:



1. To register online at Kuester Management: Scan this QR Code the prompts.

and follow

- 2. Log onto <u>Tradition29585.com</u> and download and print application and scan or take picture of the completed form, email to <u>support@kuester.com</u>
- **3.** Mail the completed form to Tradition at Willbrook HOA c/o Kuester Management Group, P.O. Box 3340, Fort Mill, SC 29716.

Regards,

Tradition at Willbrook

Board of Directors